Dr. James Reed Selected as ACP Ambassador, Gives Lectures at
2016 SKMC Multidisciplinary Conference

Dr. James Reed, Chief of Endocrinology and the metabolism section of the Department of Medicine,
has been selected as an American College of Physicians (ACP) Ambassador. He gave three Internal
Medicine track lectures at the 3rd Annual Sheikh Khalifa Medical City (SKMC) Multidisciplinary
Conference on December 9" and 10" in Abu Dhabi, UAE.

Dr. Reed’s lectures were titled "Hypertension in Minorities" and "Updated Treatment of Type 2
Diabetes." Dr. Reed also promoted the benefits of membership in the ACP in a joint presentation with
Dr. Essam Elsayed titled “American College of Physicians: Fostering Excellence & Professionalism in
Internal Medicine.”
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